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Diary Dates 

 
9/5—AEDC—Data Entry 
 
10/5—NYP Cross Country 
 
17/5—NYP Netball 
 
22/5—National Simultaneous 
 Storytime—Bowerbird 
 Blues 
 
27-31/5—Reconciliation Week 
 
31/5—Assembly 

 
 
 

Reminders 
 

Breakfast Club is held Daily. 
 
Newsletters will be fortnightly 
 

Students are required to wear 

broad brimmed hat this term. 

We are a NUT FREE school 
 

EASTER EGG FUN 

Minori’s Visit 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

Welcome Back to Term 2 

Welcome back to Term 2. I trust all of our families enjoyed the break (and 

particularly the nicer than usual weather!) and the commencement of local 

winter sports for many of our students and families. We have a very busy term 

ahead of us with many school and community events quickly filling our Term 

2 calendar. At Bute, we always strive to connect with and support local clubs 

and events. It was wonderful to yet again see a great turnout of our students 

and families in support of the RSL ANZAC Day commemorations. Well done to everyone 

involved in this significant and important event. Throughout Term 2 we will continue to seek 

ways to showcase the wonderful learning happening across our site. It was nice to be able to 

provide a snapshot of the learning happening in our Playberry-Laser Literacy lessons at our last 

Assembly. We can’t wait to show you even more throughout this term! 



Mother’s Day  

NYP Football Carnival  

The Bute Early Learning and Primary School community 

would like to wish all of the Mums and significant female 

role-models/carers a very happy Mother’s Day for this 

Sunday, 12th of May. We are sure that the special little 

people in your lives will fill your day with happiness, kind 

gestures, special gifts and hopefully some more 

wonderful memories.  

Thank you for the positive impact you have, are having 

and will always have on the lives of our young people.   

The Northern Yorke Peninsula Football 

Carnival was held on Friday, 3rd of May at 

Kadina. Congratulations and well done to 

Alec Jak, Nate Bettess and Brodie Bettess 

who represented Bute Early Learning a 

Primary School as part of a combined 

schools football team (Combining with 

Wallaroo and Wallaroo Mines Primary 

Schools). These students played in 

numerous matches against other 

neighbouring schools. Thank you to the 

parents who supported their child’s 

participation through transporting 

students to and from Kadina and supervising at this event. Both Brodie and Nate have been 

selected to attend trials for the state team. Congratulations, boys! GO BUTE!  



 Gold Pass 

Community Notices 

Brodie Bettess 

and Florence 

Trengove 

received a gold 

pass for their 

science 

learning on 

matter. 
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